
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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 Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258                     

Please check our website for regular updates                           
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

    

Dear Parents, 

It’s been another busy week at St Mary’s. Juniper Class had a 

day’s workshop with Anglia Water. This was part of their topic 

“Source to sea”. The children shared with us in assembly, lots of 

interesting facts including: if you leave the tap running while 

brushing teeth for 2 mins, you waste 12 litres of water. You may 

now notice a change in habits at home!  

The trim trail installation is going well. It is still not yet complete 

but can see the structure taking shape. 

Today we found out the wonderful news that Mrs Morgan has a 

new baby son. Born this morning and both mother and child are 

doing well                              .  

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

w/b 14th May – SATS Week for Year 6 

15th May – Year 2 and Year 5 to Warwick Castle 

18th May – House Group activity – Making Kites for 

Pentecost 

18th May – Royal Wedding Party in the Playground 

21st May- May Procession 11am (starting at the church) All 

families are welcome to join us for this annual event in honour of 

Mary. 

24th May – Group Photographs 

w/b 28th May – Half Term 

7th June – Sports Day 

9th June – First Holy Communion 

21st June- New Reception 1st familiarisation session 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Value Focus for May - Courage 

 
 

 

                            

            

House Point Totals 
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1645 2464 

1546 1537 
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Please keep our Year 6 in your prayers as 

they sit their SATs next week. They have all 

worked hard in their preparation and are all 

incredible in their own individual way. We 

are all very proud of their conscientious 

attitude.  We pray that they have the belief 

in themselves. 

             
 

 

                                                                            
 

                          
 

 

                                                                                      

 

 

 Celebrate- Catholic Conference 
A Catholic charismatic conference for all, young and 

old, open to individuals and families alike.  

This takes place at Oscott College in 

Birmingham(Catholic seminary) on 30
th

 June and 1
st

 

July. This includes children’s and youth ministry, for 

further details visit:  

Https://www.celebrateconference.org/birmingham 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 

 

  
 
      

  

Party in the playground to 
celebrate the Royal Wedding 

 

 Music Access Programme  - Year 3 / 4 
The children have the opportunity to learn to play a musical 

instrument over a 10 week period. This is progressing well. 

 

 

 

 

On Friday afternoon we will be having a 

party in the playground to celebrate the 

forthcoming Royal Wedding. For a donation 

of 50p the children can come into school in 

red white and blue clothes on this day.   

 

 

 

Anglian Water Visit 
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